
PROPHYLAX SPRAY

The PROPHYLAX SPRAY provides 
protection against parasites in the 
animal’s energy field. It also acts 
on the energy centres of the body: 
chakras are re-activated, the me-
ridian flow is improved, the Chi (life 
energy) can flow again.

Application: 
Spray the animal at a distance of 
approx. 20 - 30 cm.
 

Efficacy:
The PROPHYLAX is a special product 
that works interactively with the 
psyche of the user. A large-scale 
experiment showed, that these 
products have a statistically signi-
ficant effect. There are, however, 
personal energetic circumstances in 
which the effect can be limited. The 
effect can best be seen in a human-
animal relationship based on part-
nership and is limited for pet owners 
who want to control their animals or 
for whom subordination is important.

TECHNICAL DETAILS
Material: Energized water
Size: 100 ml
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